
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY ON THE DESK SOME MORE LETTER MONTH LETTERS. 

[DEBORAH – ONALASKA –COMMENTS BOX]  SOOO appreciate your station and listening over the 

internet makes it possible.  God uses you to encourage and build up.  May He always continue to bless your 

faithfulness.  

[JANET – NEENAH – COMMENTS BOX]  What I do like about your station is that you play different 

songs.  Other stations repeat the same songs - mostly the newest songs. You have introduced me to songs 

that I've never heard - old songs.  There are too many to have to repeat over & over.  

[GARY – EMAIL – SEPT 30]  Just wanted to get a quick letter in before the deadline letting you know 

how grateful we are for your ministry in our lives and that of many others. Gradually more of our extended 

family and friends are coming to tune your station in. And we know that the message you proclaim through 

preaching, teaching, music, informative programs and the encouraging words of your announcers is helping 

so many to come to faith in Christ and grow in Him. We just received word that my brother-in-law was 

killed in an automobile accident earlier this evening and ask for prayer for his wife and their children, 

grandchildren and extended family as they cope with this difficult situation. Your ministry is appreciated 

even more in times like this, thanks. 

[DEBBIE – MISHICOT]  Really appreciate your station. Can’t believe it’s been on over fifty years. Wish I 

had found it sooner. Would have loved the kids programming for when our kids were young. .*.*. No 

complaints about anything. I love the music and hope it continues without getting too contemporary. Will 

remember you's and your station in my prayers tonight‼️ 

[CHUCK – ELLISON BAY]  Thank you once again for being my lifeline 24/7 and enhancing and 

enriching my Walk. I wake up to your station and leave it on all night! I have been blessed for 

many years and pray for your stations and especially all the servants working there. I pray for 

their walks and especially for safe travels to and from the station in bad weather. Keep up the 

great job you guys are making a major difference for the Kingdom! 

TO ALL WHO WROTE DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH, THANK YOU FOR HELPING 

US REACH OUR GOAL BUT, MORE IMPORTANTLY, FOR THE FEEDBACK, SUGGESTIONS 

AND ENCOURAGEMENT YOU GAVE US. THANK YOU ALSO FOR YOUR GENEROUS GIVING. 

WE MADE UP SOME LOST GROUND DURING SEPTEMBER AND HOPEFULLY WITH YOUR 

CONTINUED SUPPORT WE CAN END THE YEAR IN THE BLACK. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


